
Non-profit foundation Beiteinu Chaj
would like to invite you to Sukkot 2018 festival U RUTIKI (at Rutika’s) 

in Dzierżoniów on 28-30 September.

This year, Israel celebrated the 70th Independence Day and Poland celebrates 
the 100th anniversary of regaining independence. In the light of the common history of 
both  countries  and  after  15  years  of  its  existence  and  work  in  Dzierżoniów,  the 
Foundation Beiteinu Chaj is proud to organize the first festival "U RUTIKI", which 
through culture and art, wants to celebrate strong ties between Poland and Israel. The 
aim of the festival is to meet artists from both countries and create opportunities to 
establish international contacts and cooperation. 
The theme of the first edition of the festival will be "Temporary House". In 2018, we 
want  to  focus  on  the  transitional  experience,  a  temporary  apartment,  that  can  be 
experienced in the "Sukkah" hut and furthermore on the immigration of Polish and 
Israeli citizens in the past and today. 
Chosen projects will be presented in the Rutika Synagogue. We invite artists, during 
the  three-day  festival  (28  -  30  September),  to  get  acquainted  with  the  city,  its 
surroundings and its inhabitants. We want to create a new tradition: the Israeli-Polish 
festival in Dzierżoniów.
Admission to all festival events will be free and an exact schedule of events will be 
announced soon.


